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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

MEMORANDUM FOR: TERA Corp.

TROM:

SUBJECT:

U
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US NRC/TIDC/Distributicn Services Branch

Special Dccument Handling Requirements

Please use the following special distribuzion list for che
attached document.
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The attached document requires the following special
considerations:

! [ Do not send oversize 2nclosure to the NRC PDR.
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Southern California Edison Company

P. 0. BOX 800
2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE
ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770

K. P. BASKIN January 3, 1979 TELEPHONE

MANAGER, GENERATION ENGINEERING 213-572-1401

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. Robert L. Baer, Chief
LWR Branch #2, DPM

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Seismic and Structural Design Analysis Audit
Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station
Units 2 and 3

Reference: (1) NRC letter from Mr. Robert L. Baer to
James H. Drake of September 21, 1978.

As requested in reference (1) the guideline forms for
the seismic and structural design analysis audit of December 4-8,
1978, have been completed in order to have the necessary infor-
mation available for audit in manageable form. The completed
forms are provided in the enclosures.

Please contact me if you have any questions about
the completed forms.

Very truly yours,
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